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The employer survey was administered in February 2020 to capture employer’s feedback on the 
employability of the graduates who completed the Elementary Education certification during the 
2018-2019 academic year. The survey was sent to principals and superintendents in the state of 
New Hampshire. The survey instrument is aligned to InTASC standards and was used with 
permission from the Idaho Coalition for Educator Preparation. The survey asked for insight into 
the employer’s perception on the following InTASC categories: Learner and Learning, Content 
Knowledge, Instructional Practice, Professional Responsibility. Employers were asked to rate 
graduates on a scale from extremely prepared to unprepared.  

Seventeen employers engaged with the survey. Out of the seventeen employers who responded,   
100% stated that their employees (graduates who completed the Elementary Education 
certification during the 2018-2019 academic year) were at least adequately prepared in the field 
of Education. Approximately 94% of the employers who responded said they were either 
somewhat likely or very likely to hire a future SNHU School of Education graduate.  
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